
Bethany Charter School Booster Meeting 

Parent Club Email Address: bethanycharterschoolboosters@gmail.com 

Date | time 10/5/2018 2:45 PM in Mrs. King’s Classroom 

Meeting called to order by Angela Rose 

In Attendance 

Angela Rose, Lindsey Boatner, Ashley West, Tricia King, Regina Hari, Juanita Schurter, Carol Schurter, Sierra 

Ditchen, Claudia Gonzales, Rachelle Caughman, Teresa Busch, Julio Valera 

Approval of Minutes 

 September meeting minutes approved unanimously. 

Board Report 

 Nothing to report as the booster club did not have a representative in attendance at the last board meeting. 

Treasurer Report 

 Umbrellas were purchased for the staff for after school pickup as discussed at the last booster meeting.  

$29.82 spent. 

 Other outgoing carnival expenses to prepare for the event. 

 Raffle tickets are being sold until October 19th.  Amount sold to date is $905. 

Carnival 

 Reviewed last meeting carnival to do list to see if we are on track. 

 Carol helped classes make carnival posters and she and Teresa hung them all over town, gathering great 

bingo prizes and donations in the process. 

 Claudia was able to secure a $100 Amazon gift card and a $100 Fred Meyer gift card from her husbands 

place of employment to be used toward the carnival raffle or as prizes.  We will look to break the $100 Fred 

Meyer gift card into four $25 gift cards and advertise them as an hourly bingo prize. 

 The menu was discussed by Regina.  We will have:  

o Walking tacos     *Kettle Corn by the Gauvins   

o Pizza      *Cotton Candy 

o Corn Dogs 

o Also a new salad option 

 We have not had confirmation on whether or not we are getting sausages donated from a parent that works 

at Mt Angel Sausage Company, so Julio volunteered do some follow up on that. 

 Julio mentioned that the Pepsi Co. will provide you with free banners for your event if you use their product.  

We might look into that for future events (Mother Son Fun Night or future carnivals) to see if we can get one 

big enough to hang over Main St in down town Silverton.   

 It was decided that an event only facebook page should be created for the purpose of advertising the 

carnival. 

mailto:bethanycharterschoolboosters@gmail.com


Page 2 

 Décor items are needed.  Acorns have been brought in and we have offers for walnuts and pumpkins.  

Other Fundraisers 

 We will be selling both pie cards and ready made pie/cobblers this year from Willamette Valley Fruit 

Company.  They will be sold just before Thanksgiving and we will use this years sales to determine which 

option was most popular and then probably sell only that item next year. 

 The middle school gym has been booked for February 9th for our second Mother Son Fun Night.  Further 

details to be discussed after we are done with the carnival. 

 Mrs. Murphy had asked Ashely if we were interested in doing the wreath fundraiser again.  After group 

discussion we decided we would like to offer the wreaths again this year. 

Officer Elections 

 Chair- Angela Rose 

 Co-Chair – Lindsey Boatner 

 Treasurer- Ashley West 

 Secretary – Sierra Ditchen 

Other Business 

 Next meeting is Thursday October 11, 2018 to discuss the carnival. 

 Next regular booster meeting is set for Friday November 9, 2018. 

Meeting Adjourned  


